
CLASS
HIGHLIGHTS

JANUARY REMINDERS
January tuition is due Sunday, January 1st. If you are enrolled in autopay, tuition will be taken out on the
1st. If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made either online or via cash/check
to the studio on your student’ s day of class.  
Reminder that there is a 5 day grace period before late fees are applied.  

JANUARY 
EVENTS

NEWS 
UPDATES

Go to jcperformingarts.com 
Click on the 'My Account' Tab on
the top right hand side of the page.
Log in to your account (this is what
you used to register for classes) 
Click on Account > Account
Settings > Pay online 
From there you should see your
balance and be able to view your
student(s) statement.

There are no new updates for this
month.  Reminder that If you have
any questions on what you still owe,
follow the instructions below to access
your account information online: 

Have Questions?



Email
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call 
(402) 315-0422



Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com

I can't wait to
see everyone
back in classes
after the new
year.  I have
missed seeing
all of your
faces! - Amber 
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Welcome back
everyone! We hope you
all had a wonderful
Christmas and Happy
New Year!

We will be in full recital
mode for classes now
and each class should
be prepared to learn
their recital dances.  


